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 Impact:                                                             Minimal 

 

Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3667, as introduced, authorizes the court to require guardian applicants to undergo 

prerequisite training, with verification or attestation required before appointment. The measure 

requires specific training based on conditions such as Alzheimer's disease or developmental 

disabilities for guardians of incapacitated adults. The Department of Human Services is required 

to maintain an approved training program list, and any programs not included must seek 

approval before guardianship determination. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3667 provides training requirements, and a list of approved training programs, to be 

maintained by the Oklahoma Department of Human Services (OKDHS) relating to guardianship. 

After communication with OKDHS, suitable training programs currently exist such that only 

minimal implementation costs may be required. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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